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,,A representative of the administrative staff of Caucasus University, Monika Kvaratskhelia, 

participated in the Erasmus+ exchange program and was in Poland, at the Sopot University of 

Applied Sciences, as part of the International Administrative Week. 

The purpose of the visit was to exchange experiences between universities, share academic 

practices and deepen cooperation. Representatives of higher education institutions from 

different countries participated in the event. The participants presented their universities, 

exchanged information on educational systems and institutional specifics. 

The representative of Caucasus University presented the university's structure, academic 

programs and international partnership experience at the meetings. Within the framework of the 

program, the participants actively engaged in workshops, team activities and interactive sessions, 

which contributed to the establishment of networking connections and intensive sharing of 

professional experience. 

The program included both academic and cultural and social components. Participants were able 

to get to know each other better in an informal setting, which was an additional opportunity to 

strengthen relationships and develop future cooperation initiatives. 

International experience is especially important for academic staff, as it develops a global 

perspective, contributes to the improvement of educational processes and deepens cooperation 

with universities in different countries. This is one of the important pillars on the path to providing 

quality and modern education.’’ 

 

 


